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3rd September 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Online Information Evening 
 

Welcome to the new school year!  A slightly different start and it has been good to see the students 
in school on Tuesday and again today for their lateral flow test before starting back next week.  We 
are very mindful that Covid is still very present and we are learning to live well and safely with it.    
We are looking forward to seeing all students back in school on Monday morning and a reminder 
that we are moving back to the pre-covid timings of the school day, which means registration starts 
at 8.55am, and we expect all pupils to be in school by 8.50am.  The updated bus timetables are 
available here.  
 

At the start of this new academic year I would like to invite all parents and carers to an online 
information evening.  There is a lot of good news to share with you from the summer including 
the students’ fantastic GCSE, A level and Btec results, the summer schools, building works and to 
update you on the school joining the Three Spires Trust.   These information evenings will also be an 
opportunity to inform you of the post covid ways of working, The King’s ways of living and learning 
including The King’s standards and details on the recovery covid curriculum and learning journey.   
 
These information evenings will on be on TEAMS on: 
Tuesday 7th September at 6.30pm to 7.30pm for Years 7, 8 and 9  
Thursday 9th September at 6.30pm to 7.30pm for Years 10 and 11  
Tuesday 14th September at 6.30pm to 7.30pm for Years 12 and 13.  
 

Please can you email my PA, Mrs Gauld-Crichton l.gauld-crichton@kingswolverhampton.co.uk 
giving us your child’s name(s) and year group(s) to confirm your attendance. 
 
I do hope you will be able to join us for one of the information evenings as we will be sharing 
important updates and there is much to look forward to and be part of this term and year.  
 

Finally, a reminder that we are all required to continue with the lateral flow testing and even though 
your child has been tested in school today, they do need to test again on Sunday and then again next 
Wednesday reporting the result to the school and also on the government website.   
  
Yours sincerely,  
  

 
Joy Langley  
Interim Principal 

https://www.kingswolverhampton.co.uk/busroutes
mailto:l.gauld-crichton@kingswolverhampton.co.uk
https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result

